
On April 10, 2020, the Soka Gakkai Youth Division launched 
its first online collaborative project, UTATSUKU (Make a 
Song), calling all youth and friends from across the world to 
join in the process of making a shared song.

After receiving more than 10,000 comments from 
around Japan and the globe about what they would like the 
song to convey, it was finally released on May 3, 2020.

Our voices singing together can unite the world as one.
Looking to a brighter future, let’s step forward with 

hope!


